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TOWN OF KEEDYSVILLE, MARYLAND 
“Where Northern Thrift and Personality Blend with Southern Charm and Hospitality” 

 
 

 
 
 

ADDENDUM #3 TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE BEDROCK WATER LINE 
REPLACEMENT ENGINEERING PROJECT  

 
SEPTEMBER 23, 2024 

 
Based on questions from parties interested in the referenced project, the Mayor & Council of Keedysville 
would like to provide the following clarifications and additional information. 
 

1. One combined package including qualifications and experience, price proposal form, and attachments 
is fine. They do not need to be separated. 

2. The Town is not aware of any Transite (asbestos cement) water piping in the area being replaced. 
3. Working with the contractors, the Town will notify affected residents about the work and planned 

outages. 
4. The Town does not have a standard agreement for engineering services. 
5. A specific format for the proposal is not required.  It just needs to have all the requested information 

delivered to Town Hall in a sealed envelope with the correct label on the outside (per the RFP). 
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